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9th January 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Football Tournament at Robert Piggot Secondary School 
 
Your child has been picked to represent the Year 1 & 2 football team in a tournament at Robert Piggott 
Secondary School on Tuesday 23rd January 2018. 

The tournament will take place from 3:30 – 5:30pm and we would be grateful if you could make 
arrangements for your child to be at the school on the 3G pitch for 3:30 on Tuesday 23rd January and be 
picked up at 5:30pm but we cannot be definite about the finish time. 

Please provide drinks, snacks, warm clothes, shin pads and boots/astros (NO METAL STUDS). Parents 
are welcome to stay and watch. 

Please return the permission slip to the school office by Tuesday 16th January 2018. 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael Clare 
 
 
 
........................................................................................................................................................... 

Year 1 & 2 Football Tournament – Tuesday 23rd January 2018. 

Name:       Class: 

My child is able to play in the above football match [  ] 

I have made arrangements for my child to be transported to the Match by:  

Unfortunately, my child is unable to play on this occasion  [ ] 

Signed:      Date: 


